SAINT JOHN THE BAPTIST SCHOOL

19 Chestnut Street Peabody, Massachusetts 01960 Phone: 978-531-0444

Fax: 978-531-3569

www.stjohns-peabody.com



June 2016

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are required by the Massachusetts Department of Public Health to obtain copies of immunization records for children entering Pre-School, Kindergarten and the 7th grade, as well as, all students new to St. John the Baptist School. If this information does not pertain to your child please disregard this letter. However, if your child is entering Pre-School, entering Kindergarten, entering the 7th grade, or new to the school, please check with your child's doctor and send a copy of the child's updated immunization record to the school nurse.

Many thanks for your help.

Elizabeth Ambeliotis, R.N. Lisa Hollis, MSN, RN